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Web Site:           
www.flushingcameraclub.org 
All rights reserved. 
We are a 501C3 org. 

Meetings: 7:30 pm, 1st, 3rd, 5th 
Wednesdays at Flushing 
Hospital, Auditorium 5th Fl., 45 
Ave & Parsons Blvd., Flushing. 
Park on street or in lot across 
the street from Hospital.FREE 
but Parking ticket MUST be 
validated by the Camera Club. 
Call to confirm meeting date. 

Dues: $40.00 for  individuals 

$60.00 per family;$20.00 for 
students up to 23 yrs.old.      

 

 The Flushing Camera Club (FCC) does not endorse the content on any third-party website. FCC is not responsible for the content or result of any dealings with third-

parties. Your use of third-parties or their websites is at your own risk and subject to the terms and conditions of use for such websites. 

 Copyright © 2017 Flushing Camera Club, All Rights Reserved.    Any unauthorized use of images contained in this website is strictly prohibited.  

                   In Focus 
  FLUSHING CAMERA CLUB NEWS  
       In our 47h year counting. 
       Member: Photographic Federation of Long Island (PFLI)        
 
        òTogether in friendship may we learn the art of photographyó 

Visitors always welcome. 

PRESIDENTõS MESSAGE:    -Now that you are home wondering if you should 

indulge in another piece of left over Halloween candy it may be a good time to 

consider taking a walk around the neighborhood and seek out some fall color.  

My trip upstate this past weekend revealed that most of those pretty leaves  

have either turned brown or are already blown away.  That means that the color 

will soon be near our location so keep your eyes and camera ready.   Oak lake 

off Northern Blvd is always a good place to start.                                                                         

Then there is the NYC Marathon coming Sunday , November 5th.  Like last year 

I will be there with my daughter cheering my son on and taking many action 

shots of the participants and the onlookers who are sometimes even more 

interesting.  So get out and enjoy this great fall weather.         òphotoJoeó Crupi 

 

1st  - Competition#3  Judge: John Bruno 

15th  Programs -Richard DeDalto òBeach 

Panningó and Jim Christensen òExpanding your 

Creative Spaceó 

29th   Programsð Ettore Trauzzi òCentral Parkó 

and Tony Coppeta òI phone photographyó 

Dues are in order: $40.00 for individuals or $60.00 per couple/family; 
$20.00 for students up to 23 yrs.old. In order to compete in our monthly 
photo contest dues must be paid by October. Please bring a check made 
out to ñFlushing Camera Clubò. Give to Norman Eng our treasurer 
A.S.A.P..     

6th  - Competition#4  Judge: Mike DiRenzo 

20th ðNorman Eng òFlorence Italyó and our 

Christmas/Holiday Party 

https://search.aol.com/aol/image?q=clip+art++turkey+dinner+images&s_it=img-ans&imgId=80C6C29FC10159BA20A14922DE1B9F86170A87D5&v_t=webmail-searchbox
http://www.mycutegraphics.com/graphics/month/november/month-november-turkey.html


Several members were unable to attend our Awards Dinner and were presented their plaques at the October Meeting. 

Roy Woelfel received òImage of the Yearó in Creative 

Conrad Tinney received òPhotographer of the Yearó 2nd place in the B group 

 Bernard Huang received òPhotographer of the Yearó2nd place in the Salon group                                                                                  

Bernard also accepted Sherre Linõs 2nd place for her in the A group 

THANK YOU: Michael Sender sends appreciation for all the phone calls and messages 

included on the recent greeting card from FCC members. 

After an illness, our FCC member Mary OôConnor passed in October 2016.  She  was a FCC 

member for 40+ years and served in many capacities, including President for two terms: 1995-97 

and 2011-13.  On several occasions, Mary shared with us how grateful she was for her free 

education at Queens College.  The Magazine of Queens College shared that Mary was a member of 

Phi Beta Kappa, hard-working and accomplished much as she rose through the ranks at what is now 

AXA Equitable during her 41 year career there.  The article included: ñShe often expressed 

appreciation for the education she received ï at no cost to her ï and felt an obligation to help others 

enjoy the same benefits.  é.. Thanks to her very generous gift, The Mary E. OôConnor Endowment 

Fund will provide scholarships to juniors and seniors majoring in economics or business 

administration.ò   We celebrate Maryôs many years with the Flushing Camera Club and all of her 

contributions.  We also celebrate her generosity to Queens College that will enable many students to 

pursue their education  dreams.                                       Dorothy Gist 

Submitted by Dennis 

https://search.aol.com/aol/image?q=clip+art++thanksgiving+parade&s_it=img-ans&imgId=B50C37B12BA5098D72ED8E2C883236F657594BE3&v_t=webmail-searchbox


Article Submitted  

By Andy Silver 


